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Following two years of uncertainty and multiple lockdowns 

which saw many members of our fellowship alone and 

isolated, Southdown Intergroup would like to invite all our 

wonderful members to celebrate with a “summer picnic in the 

park.”. The invite extends to all members’ friends and 

families  

– to reunite us and to remind us that our strength and 

success lies in our Unity. 

As family members are included and this is an open 

invitation, we will not advertise the nature of this event on 

the day and we encourage you all to protect each other's 

anonymity. As such, we ask that photos are not taken which 

includes any member of the fellowship without their prior 

consent. 
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SOUTHDOWN INTERGROUP INVITES YOU TO … 

SUMMER 
 
PICNIC IN THE PARK 
PARTY JULY 31st 2022 

 

• BRING A PICNIC & CHAIRS 
• OPEN EVENT FOR ALL  

THE FAMILY 
• HOT & COLD SOFT  

DRINKS PROVIDED 

 
 

TIME 

11-3pm 
PM 

STAUNTON COUNTRY PARK (not the farm) 

HAVANT, PO9 5HB. Meet on the green in front of 

the TEA ROOMS. Large car park & WCs. 

• LAKE TRAILS 
• REGENCY TEA ROOMS 
• FOLLIES & PLAY 
AREAS 
• STORY GARDENS 

 

 

 

 


